
Honoring the Past and Embracing the Future!!! 
 

     Director Health Services, Prince Hall Grand Lodge 
 
January 19, 2024 
  
To the Most Worshipful Grand Master, Brother William “Bill” Robinson, to all Elected and 
Appointed Grand Lodge Officers, Most Worshipful Past Grand Masters, Past and Present 
Worshipful Masters, Wardens and Brethren owing allegiance to this Most Worshipful Prince Hall 
Grand Lodge of Indiana. 
 
Dear Brothers, 
 
I hope this communication finds you well. Let me introduce myself and share my new role in the 
jurisdiction. I am Martin F. Hill, Ph.D., LMHC, and I have been given the opportunity to support 
and provide the well-being of the jurisdiction by our Most Worshipful Grand Master William 
“Bill” Robinson. He has asked me to support the jurisdiction as the Director of Health Services 
for the PHGL of IN.  
 
My role will be to promote the physical and mental well-being of our membership. To assist me 
in being successful in this role, I am asking you to complete this survey: 
 
https://form.jotform.com/232954604907058 
 
This survey will provide me with information on topics and programming that you find useful and 
helpful to improve your physical and mental wellbeing. The survey is short and is anonymous. I 
appreciate you taking a few moments to complete. 
 
Fraternally, 
 
Martin F. Hill, Ph.D.,LMHC 
Brother Martin F. Hill, Ph.D., LMHC 
Director Health Services, Prince Hall Grand Lodge 
 
 
William “Bill” Robinson 
William “Bill” Robinson, 33° 
Most Worshipful Grand Master 
 
 
Attested: 

 
Vincent N. Sykes, Sr. 33° 
Right Worshipful Grand Secretary 

MOST WORSHIPFUL PRINCE HALL GRAND LODGE F&AM 
JURISDICTION OF INDIANA, PHA 

                    
 MOST WORSHIPFUL GRAND MASTER  

Bro. William “Bill” Robinson, 33° 
PO. Box 7192 
Gary, IN 46407 
(312) 256-4833 
wmrobinson@usa.com 
 
RW DEPUTY GRAND MASTER 
Bro. Kenneth B. Jackson, Jr., 33° 
1706 N. Thomas Ave. 
Evansville, IN 47711  
(812) 455-5633  
kbj2@msn.com 
 
RW GRAND SENIOR WARDEN 
Bro. Cornell Murrell 33° 
10724 Caval Cade Ct. 
Indianapolis, In 46234  
(317) 496-7732 
Cornell.murrell@gmail.com 
 
RW GRAND JUNIOR WARDEN 
Bro. Eric Bell 33° 
1350 Roosevelt Place 
Gary, IN 46404 
(219) 613-7065 
Evbell13@gmail.com 
 
RW GRAND TREASURER 
Bro. Donald Suggs 32° 
216 Washington Avenue 
Evansville, Indiana 47713 
(812) 568-1039 
dsuggs@live.com 
 
RW GRAND SECRETARY 
Bro. Vincent N. Sykes, Sr. 33° 
7440 Everett Dr. E. 
Apt. 202 
Carmel, Indiana 46033 
(630) 667-5459 
rwvsykes@gmail.com 
 
CHAIRMAN CCFC 
Bro. Darrell E. Morton, Sr. 33° 
PMWGM 
4127 N. Drexel Avenue 
Indianapolis, Indiana 46226 
(317) 546-0356 
darrellemorton@aol.com 
 
MWPHGL of INDIANA 
P.O. BOX 26104 
INDIANAPOLIS, INDIANA  46226 
OFFICE -(317) 546-8062 
MWPHGLIN@gmail.com 
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